
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/18/2023 12:43:20 AM

First name: Harold

Last name: Jaeke

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing in opposition to the proposed Jackson Mountain gravel pit. While I'm very supportive of

the forest services plans for  mountain bike trails, fire mitigation, and forced improvement, I am against the

proposed Jackson Mountain gravel pit. This proposed gravel pit is too close to the San Juan Village subdivision,

and presents some very negative realities including water degradation, decreased air quality, negative impacts

on wildlife, and water degradation.  I understand, the Forest service and Archuleta County's  need for gravel, I

feel that there are less impactful lications. Please do not put a gravel pit on Jackson Mountain. 

Sincerely,

Harold Jaeke


